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Advanced Clean Cars II (ACC II) Regulation will help accelerate a quick, smooth and efficient
transition to clean electric cars and this has to be a priority if we want our children and grandchildren
to enjoy clean air. By committing Washington state to a gasoline-free future, ACC II will help
make affordable and economical electric vehicles more available to all. (Currently only the wealthy
can afford them.) It will save drivers billions of dollars on fuel and maintenance. It will diminish
the air, water, and climate pollution that disproportionately impacts communities of color and
low-income communities. Achieving 100% electric vehicles by 2035 is a realistic goal. Please lend
your support toward making that happen.


